
  SYMBIOSIS COLLEGE OF NURSING 

  FACULTY DEVELOPEMTN PROGRAME (2020 - 2021) 

  FROM JUNE 2020 - MAY 2021. 

  Teacher Name Programme Title Mode of 

Interaction 

(Online/ 

Blended / 

Face to 

face) 

From Date To 

Date 

1 Dr. SHARADHA 

RAMESH 

Has participated in the event 

and bringing people of all 

walks of life in response to 

the clarion call for unity , 

compassion and love during 

International Day of Yoga, 

Conducted by Heartfulness 

Institute. 

Online mode 21st June, 

2020 

21st June, 2020 

Invited as a Resource Person 

and has conducted video 

presentation on “ Challenges 

in Indian Health Care”  at 

the 2nd Global Conference 

on Nursing and Healthcare, 

England, UK. 

Online mode 29th June, 

2020 

30th June,2020 

Invited as a Resource person 

in online webinar and 

presented on the Theme 

“Community Disaster 

preparedness and managing 

through COVID-19 

pandemic “ on the Topic 

"Community transmission 

Herd Immunity" S.V.S 

College of Nursing, 

Mahabubnagar, Hyderabad, 

Andra Pradesh. 

Online mode  12th August, 

2020 

12th August, 2020 

Invited as a Resource person 

at "Virtual Conference on 

Nursing & Nursing Practice" 

and presented on the Topic 

'Community spread and 

Immunity' on the  Theme 

"Advanced Nursing for 

better health care during the 

medical emergency of 

COVID 19" at Prolix 

Conferences .Pvt Ltd, held 

in Hyderabad, India. 

Online mode  28th August, 

2020 

28th  August, 2020 

She is an Organizing 

Chairperson and was 

invited as a Resource 

person for the webinar on 

'Robotic : A Health care 

Innovation' and presented 

on the topic of 'Robotics : 

Nursing Challenges', held 

SCON 4th 

September, 

2020  

4th September, 2020  



at Symbiosis College of 

Nursing, Pune, 

Maharahtra, India  

Invited as a Speaker and has 

been awarded with 

Appreciation certificate for 

valuable contribution as a 

honored speaker on 

“Hypertension and Covid -

19” in 3rd International 

Conference -(2nd Webinar) 

on the theme "Outcome of 

Covid - 19 in Hypertension" 

at Narayana College of 

Nursing,Chinthareddypalem, 

Nellore, Andra Pradesh, 

India. 

online mode 15th 

September, 

2020 

15th September, 2020 

Has been Awarded with 

Finishers certificate for 

successfully completed 50 

km Run/ Walk in 

Symbithon, SIU. 

Online mode 29th 

September, 

2020  

10th October, 2020 

Was an Organizing member 

and has presented on 

Comorbidities Hypertension 

and Diabetes among Patients 

with Covid – 19 at the 

Virtual conference on 

Midwifery, Singapore 

Online mode 17th October, 

2020 

17th October, 2020 

Was an Organizing 

Chairperson and has 

presented on "Effectiveness 

of nursing modules in 

community management of 

comorbidities hypertension 

and diabetes among patients 

with covid – 19" at the 

webinar on Public Health 

Nursing, Singapore. 

Online mode 30th October, 

2020 

30th October, 2020 

Invited to attend the 

Virtual Capacity Building 

Program for the 

Midwifery Faculty of the 

colleges/schools of 

Nursing and was awarded 

with 15 CNE Hours 

conducted by Indian 

Nursing  Council in 

collaboration with United 

Nations Population Fund-

India 

Online mode 1st 

December, 

2020  

8th December, 2020 



Was an Organizing 
Chairperson and was invited 
as a Resource person for the 
International Webinar on 
the Theme: Covid -19 - 
Challenges and Innovations 
in the care of 
cormorbidities, held in 
Symbiosis College of 
Nursing, Pune. 

Online mode 22nd 
December, 
2020 

22nd December, 2020 

Attended FDP on Creating  
MCQs organized by STLRC 

Online mode 19th January, 
2021 

20th January, 2021 

internationalisation of 
higher education (IHE) 
themed ‘Transcending 
National Boundaries – 
Diversity & Inclusion: 
Critical for Effective 
Internationalisation’ which 
was held from 4th, 5th, 6th 
and 7th March 2020 at SIU 
Campus, Lavale, Pune. 
 
  

Online mode 04-Mar-20 6th March 2020 

Participated as resource 
person in national webinar  
on Goverence and 
leadership: Optimizing 
nursing education service 
MGM New Bombay College 
of Nursing, Navi Mumbai 

24th Feb 2021 26th Feb 2021   

Participated as resource 
person in natinal webinar 
on conceptulzing  the 
research method at Masood 
college of nursing  

22nd March 

2o21 
23rd March 
2021 

  

FDP on Education 
Assessment: Addressing 
Skills For The 21st Century 

16th March 

2021 
    

Symbiosis E Winter E 
academy on 
internationalisation 

Online  26th FEB 2021   

Healthtec Innovation 
Conclave 

Online 22nd March  24th March 2021 

2 Dr. .S.G.JOSHI Has participated as a 

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

Has participated for the 
International Webinar on 
the Theme: Covid -19 - 
Challenges and Innovations 
in the care of 
cormorbidities, held in 

Online mode 22nd 
December, 
2020 

22nd December, 2020 



Symbiosis College of 
Nursing, Pune. 

Has participated FDP on 

Mindmapping Tools 

organized by STLRC 

Online mode 15th 

June,2020 

15th June,2020 

FDP on Tools and Platforms 
For Online Teaching-
Learning ( 2 days) 

Online mode 17-Aug-20 19-Aug-20 

Invited to attend the 

Virtual Capacity Building 

Program for the 

Midwifery Faculty of the 

colleges/schools of 

Nursing and was awarded 

with 15 CNE Hours 

conducted by Indian 

Nursing  Council in 

collaboration with United 

Nations Population Fund-

India 

Online mode 1st 

December, 

2020  

8th December, 2020 

Was Invited to attend the 

training for New Drugs and 

clinical trails rules - 2019 

G.S.R.227€, ICH-GCP & 

ICMR Guidelines during the 

Covid -19 pandemic held at 

Deenanath Mangeshkar 

Hospital & Research Centre 

Online mode 29th November, 

2020 

29th November, 2020 

Has been certified with Majhi 

Vasundhara Mitra 
Online mode 11th January, 

2021 

11th January, 2021 

Dr. S.G. Joshi has participated 

as a delegate in the 

International Webinar on 

“Digital Epoch: God 

send or Catastrophe for 

Children & Adolescence” held 

on February 5, 2021 

  5th Feb 2021   

Symbiosis E Winter E academy 

on internationalisation 
Online mode 19th March 

2021  

  

3 Dr . SHEELA 

UPENDRA 

FDP on Mind mapping by 

STLRC 

Online mode  20-Jun-20 20-Jun-20 

FDP on Padlet by STLRC Online mode  11-Jul-20 11-Jul-20 

Has participated as 

delegate in National 

webinar on “Compassion 

and Professional success" 

Online mode  01-Aug-20 01-Aug-20 

Has participated in 

International webinar 

"Clinical Experience 

through Simulation and 

Evaluation Through 

Objective Structured 

Clinical Examination 

Online mode  07-Aug-20 07-Aug-20 

Has participated in state 

level webinar on “Bio 
Online mode  14-Aug-20 14-Aug-20 



medical waste management 

in context of COVID-19” 

Has participated as  a 

delegates in International 

Conference on “ Nursing 

perspective :Data Analysis 

in Research  

Online mode  18th, August  

2020 

19 th, August  2020 

Has participated  as 

delegates in National 

Webinar on “ Community 

preventive nursing care 

during COVID -19” 

Online mode  2nd Sept 2020  2nd Sept 2020  

Has attended National 

webinar on Role of 

Regulatory bodies and 

TNAI in advancing nursing 

excellence  

Online mode  14th Aug 

2020 

14th Aug 2020 

has participated as a 

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON  4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

has attended national 

webinar on Leveraging 

Linguistic diversity for 

academic achievement  

Online mode  7th Sept 2020  7th Sept 2020  

has participated in National 

E –Conference “ Critical 

care Nursing management of 

COVID -19 Pandemic “ 

Online mode  7th Sept 2020 7th Sept 2020 

has participated 

INTERNATIONAL 

CONFERENCE ON 

MENTAL HEALTH: 

CONCEPTS AND 

PSYCHODYNAMICS" 

Online mode  9th Sept 2020  10th Sept 2020  

Has Participated in 

Symbithon 2020 
Online mode  29th Sep 2020  10th Oct 2020 

Invited as a guest speaker 

for the webinar on 

“Psychological Impact on 

Covid – 19 on Menatl 

Health of Nursing 

Professionals” 

Online mode  22nd Sep 

2020 

22nd Sep 2020 

Has Completed De-

Mysitfying Mindfulness  

Online mode  Oct 1st 2020  16-Nov-20 

Was invited as Resource 

person in 2nd national 

webinar conducted on theme 

“Post covid management : 

Exploring the future Aspects 

Online mode  Oct 17th, 

2020 

Oct 17th, 2020 

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 



Training of Trainers (TOT) 

Programme on 

“Promotion of Mental 

Health of Healthcare 

Providers during COVID-19 

Pandemic” 

  6th Jan 2021 8th Jan 2021 

Symbiosis E Winter E 

academy on 

internationalisation 

  19th March 

2021 

  

Reimageing 

internationalisation Blended 

education as catalyst 

Online 6th April   9th April  

4 MRS .JASNEET 

KAUR 

has participated as a 

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

  FDP on Tools and Platforms 
For Online Teaching-
Learning ( 2 days) 

online mode 17-Aug-20 19-Aug-20 

  Invited to attend the 

Virtual Capacity Building 

Program for the 

Midwifery Faculty of the 

colleges/schools of 

Nursing and was awarded 

with 15 CNE Hours 

conducted by Indian 

Nursing  Council in 

collaboration with United 

Nations Population Fund-

India 

Online mode 1st 

December, 

2020  

8th December, 2020 

  National webinar on 

Leveraging Linguistic 

diversity for academic 

achievement  

Online mode 7th 

September, 

2020 

7th September, 2020 

  Has Completed the Virtual 
Capacity Building Program for 
the Midwifery Faculty of 
colleges/schools of Nursing, 
INC 

online mode 1ST December 
2020  

8th December 2020 

  International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

  Symbiosis E Winter E 
academy on 
internationalisation 

Online  26th FEB 2021   

  Reimageing 

internationalisation Blended 

education as catalyst 

Online 6th April   9th April  

5 Dr. SEETA DEVI has partcipated as a delegate 

in the webinar on  Robotic : 

A health care Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020 4th Sept 2020 



  National Webinar on Impact 
of Covid-19 on pregnancy 
and its putcome 

Online mode  2020-09-21  2020-09-21 

  Has participated on “Tools 

and platforms for online 

teaching learning” organized 

by STLRC 

Online mode 24th  August, 

2020 

26th August, 2020 

  Was invited as a resource 

person of the webinar on ” 

Technological advances in 

diagnosis of abnormal 

pregnancy” 

Online mode 01st July, 2020 01st July, 2020 

  Has participated on creating 

In – Video Quizzez 

online mode 15th July, 2020 15th July, 2020 

  delegate in transforming 

globla nursing thorugh 

innovation and research at 

Shatadha university  

  7th Dec 2020 11th Dec 2002 

  Paper presentation on 

Workshop on at Kalinga 

Institute of Nursing Sciences 

KIIT Deemed to be 

University, Bhubaneswar, 

Odisha. 

"Imbibe Research Culture to 

Empower Nursing 

Professionals for Imparting 

Quality Health Care” on 

topic of "Comparison of  

verbal, written and video 

based health 

educationprevention and 

early detection of cervical 

cancer on knowledge, 

attitude and participation for 

cervical screening among 

women." 

  17th Dec  19th Dec  

  International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

6 MRS. SHITAL 

WAGHMARE 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

online mode Aug 24- 

2020  

Aug 26 2020 

  has participated 

INTERNATIONAL 

CONFERENCE ON 

MENTAL HEALTH: 

CONCEPTS AND 

PSYCHODYNAMICS" 

online mode 9th Sept 

2020  

10th Sept 2020  

  

  has participated as a 

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020 4th Sept 2020 

  has attended national 

webinar on Leveraging 

online mode 7th Sept 2020 7th Sept 2020 



Linguistic diversity for 

academic achievement  

  Has participated as delegate 

in in international virtual 

webinar on psychological 

first aid a multidisciplinary 

approach. 

online mode 19th August,  

2020  

20th Aug 2020  

  International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

7 MRS. SHEETAL 

BARDE 

Certificate of complition 

from Winly group In 

recognition of your 

participation at the 

Wiley Author Webinar 

Series 

“Learn to Publish” held in 

June-July 2020 

  June _july 

2020 

  

International webinar on 

mental health during 

COVID 19 by Mohandai 

Oswal Hospital &College of 

Nursing 

Online 2nd Sep 2020   

has participated as a 

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

FDP on Tools and Platforms 

For Online Teaching-
Learning ( 2 days) 

  17th Aug 2020 19th August 

Has participated as delegate 

in in international virtual 

webinar on psychological 

first aid a multidisciplinary 

approach. 

online mode 19th August,  

2020  

20th Aug 2020  

Live session on patent 

protection and innovation 

driven ediucational institute 

by Turnip innovation 

  29th August 

2020 

  

National webinar on 

Leveraging Linguistic 

diversity for academic 

achievement  

Online mode 7th 

September, 

2020 

7th September, 2020 

has participated 

INTERNATIONAL 

CONFERENCE ON 

MENTAL HEALTH: 

CONCEPTS AND 

PSYCHODYNAMICS" 

Online mode  9th Sept 2020  10th Sept 2020  

Presentaed paper on 

Psychological First aid 

among Psychiatric Nurses in 

Transforming global nursing 

perspective through 

  7th Dec 2020 11th Dec 2020 



innovation and research by 

Shardha University 

International Webinar on the 

Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and Innovations 

in the care of comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

was a participant in the 

Training of Trainers (TOT) 

Programme on “Promotion of 

Mental Health of Healthcare 

Providers during COVID-19 

Pandemic” organized by the 

Department of Nursing, 

National Institute of Mental 

Health & Neuro Sciences 

(NIMHANS), Bengaluru 

Onlinr 20th Jan  21sst Jan 2021 

"Understanding ones learning 

and teaching styles to create a 

holistic learning 

experience for the students" 

Online 8th Feb 2021 10th Feb 

Reimageing 

internationalisation Blended 

education as catalyst 

Online 6th April   9th April  

MR. DEEPAK 

SETHI 

FDP on on  Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

online mode Aug 24- 

2020  

Aug 26 2020 

Has participated as a 

ORGANIZER in the 

webinar on  Robotic : A 

health care Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

Has participated in Excel for 

Research  

Online Mode 

STLRC 

7th  Jan 2021 8th Jan 2021 

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

Reimageing 

internationalisation Blended 

education as catalyst 

Online 6th April   9th April  

9 MRS .MANISHA 

MISTRY 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

online mode Aug 24- 

2020  

Aug 26 2020 

        

paper presentation 

International e - 

Workshop on Imbibe 

Research Culture to 

Empower  Nursing 

Professionals For 

Imparting Quality Health 

Care 

online mode  2020-12-17  2020-12-19 

Has participated in Padlet 

organized by STLRC 

online mode 11TH July, 

2020 

11TH July, 2020 



Has participated as an 

ORGANIZER in the 

webinar on  Robotic : A 

health care Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020 4th Sept 2020 

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

"Education Assessment: 

Addressing Skills For The 

21st Century" STLRC   

16th March 

2021 

  

    Reimageing 

internationalisation Blended 

education as catalyst 

Online 6th April   9th April  

            

            

10 MRS.RANJANA 

CHAVAN 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

online mode Aug 17 2020  Aug 19 2020 

  Capacity Building of 

Midwifery Faculty 

online mode  2020-12-15  2020-12-22 

  has participated as a 

delegate  in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

  4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

  International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

  Reimageing 

internationalisation Blended 

education as catalyst 

Online 6th April   9th April  

            

11 MR. MANGESH 

JABADE 

has participated as a 

delegate  in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

  4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

FDP on Tools and Platforms 
For Online Teaching-
Learning ( 2 days) 

  24th aggust 

2020 

26th August 2020 

FDP on Systemic review and 

metanalysis (3days) 
  21st Dec 2020 23rd Dec 2020 

 participated as a delegate 

in the International 

Webinar on “Digital 

Epoch: God 

send or Catastrophe for 

Children & Adolescence” 

held on February 5, 2021 

  5th Feb 2021   

Capacity Building of 

Midwifery Faculty 

online mode  2/2/2021 02-09-2021 



FDP on Padlet by STLRC       

12 MS. PRIYANKA 

KADAM 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

online mode Aug 17 2020  Aug 19 2020 

has participated as a  

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

13 Mrs. DIPALI 

DUMBRE 

Attended the FDP on 

Microsoft Innovative 

educator  

online mode 21st July, 

2020 

21st July, 2020 

has participated as a 

ORGANIZER in the 

webinar on  Robotic : A 

health care Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

FDP on Tools and Platforms 
For Online Teaching-
Learning ( 2 days) 

      

FDP on Padlet by STLRC   5th April   

FDP on Mind mapping by 

STLRC 
Online 20th June   

Certified microsoft innovative 

educator 
Online 21st July    

FDP on Google Meet  Online 30 th April 20   

FDP on Google classroom   29th April 20   

FDP on Ciscowebex   23rd April    

Health tech innovation 

conclave  
Online 22nd March  24th March  

“Psychosocial Care and Mental 

Health in Industry Post 

Lockdown” 

Webinar  5th Jun 2020   

Dipali Kisan Sonawane of 

Symbiosis College of Nursing, 

PhD Scholar,JJTU, Rajasthan 

has presented a research 

Topic"Systemis Review on 

Hypoglycemia Unawareness" 

in 1st Online International 

Multidisciplinary Conference 

on Present and Future 

Challenges of Lockdown in 

India and Abroad organized by 

Shri Jagdishprasad Jhabarmal 

Tibrewala University, 

Jhunjhunu held on  

Paper 

presentation  

30th May 20 31st May 

Paper presentation at 

International online paper 

presentation at Indore college 

of Nursing MP  

  13th June 20   

Webinar on Insights of 

compiling research work  
Online     

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 



 participated as a delegate 

in the International 

Webinar on “Digital 

Epoch: God 

send or Catastrophe for 

Children & Adolescence” 

held on February 5, 2021 

  5th Feb 2021   

14 Mrs. MERLIN 

SUJI 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

P Aug 24- 

2020  

Aug 26 2020 

Capacity Building of 
Midwifery Faculty 

Online mode  2020-12-01  2020-12-08 

has participated as a  

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

15 Ms. LEEJA 

BONNY 

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

Online mode  Aug 24- 

2020  

Aug 26 2020 

has participated as a  

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

16 MS.TEJASHRI 

LIGADE 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

Online mode  Aug 24- 

2020  

Aug 26 2020 

Has participated in Mind 

mapping organized by 

STRLC 

Online mode  20 June, 

2020 

20 June, 2020 

has participated as an 

ORGANIZER in the 

webinar on  Robotic : A 

health care Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

Has participated in Padlet 

organized by STRLC 

Online 30th May 
2020 

  

 participated as a delegate 

in the International 

Webinar on “Digital 

  5th Feb 2021   



Epoch: God 

send or Catastrophe for 

Children & Adolescence” 

held on February 5, 2021 
17 Ms.Diana          

18 MS. ROMA 

SHINDE 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

Online mode  Aug 17 2020  Aug 19 2020 

FDP -Bundled with 

Microsoft Innovative 

Educator Certification - 

using Microsoft tools for 

Education 

SCON     

Has participated as a  delegate 
in the webinar on  Robotic : A 
health care Innovation” 

SCON  4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

19 MRS. JENIFFER 

ANTHONY 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

Online mode  Aug 17 2020  Aug 19 2020 

has participated as a  

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

20 MRS.PRIYA 

KAMBLE 

Padlet by STLRC Online mode  15th June, 

2020 

15th June, 2020 

FDP on Mind mapping  Online mode  15th June, 

2020 

15th June, 2020 

FDP -Bundled with Microsoft 

Innovative Educator 

Certification - using Microsoft 

tools for Education 

Online mode  14 July, 2020 21 July, 2020 

has participated as a  

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

international 
Webinar on “Digital 
Epoch: God send or 
Catastrophe for 
Children & 
Adolescence” on  

Online mode  February 5, 

2021. 

  

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 



Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 
21 MS. POONAM 

YADAV 

Psychological care and 

Mental Health in Industry 

Post lockdown 

Online mode  5th June, 

2020 

5th June, 2020 

FDP -Bundled with Microsoft 

Innovative Educator 

Certification - using Microsoft 

tools for Education 

      

Virtual National Seminar 

on Simulation Based 

Nursing Education 

Online mode  5th June, 

2020 

6th June,2020 

FDP ON Padlet by STLRC       

FDP on Mind mapping by 

STLRC 
      

FDP by STLRC Topic -In 

vedio quizze creation 

Online mode  15th July, 

2020 

15th July, 2020 

FDP on Tools and 

Platforms For Online 

Teaching-Learning ( 2 days) 

Online mode  Aug 24- 

2020  

Aug 26 2020 

Has participated as a  

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

22 MRS.STEPHINA 

FERNANDIS 

FDP by STLRC Topic -In 

vedio quizze creation 

Online mode  15th July, 

2020 

15th July, 2020 

Mind mapping by STLRC Online mode  20-Jun-20 20-Jun-20 

Has participated as a  

delegate in the webinar on  

Robotic : A health care 

Innovation” 

SCON 4th Sept 2020  4th Sept 2020  

FDP on Padlet by STLRC       

International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

23 Ms. Shruti Dhabade International Webinar on 

the Theme: Covid -19 - 

Challenges and 

Innovations in the care of 

comorbidities 

online mode  2020-12-22  2020-12-22 

"Understanding ones 

learning and teaching styles 

to create a holistic learning 

experience for the students" 

  8th Feb 10th Feb 

 


